
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC FORUMS DURING BOARD MEETINGS 
 
 
 

Public Forum is an opportunity for the public to make statements to the 
Nanuet Public Library Board of Trustees. Public Forum will be included 
twice in the agenda for Board Meetings: at the beginning of each meeting, 
following Roll Call and Approval of Minutes, and at the conclusion of each 
meeting, following New Business.  
 
Members of the public wishing to speak during Public Forum will be 
limited to a statement of no more than two (2) minutes in length. The Board 
will review statements and take action if necessary.  
 
 
DISCLAIMER TO BE READ IN MEETINGS: 
Public Form is an opportunity for the public to make statements to the 
Nanuet Public Library Board of Trustees.  Statements are not made to other 
members of the public.   The Board does not routinely comment on 
personnel issues in public.  It is the Board’s strong recommendation that 
any criticisms or compliments concerning personnel be made in writing and 
not presented at the open forum.  Comments made in writing allow the 
Board to review the comments in detail and to ask the Director to review 
the comments and take action if necessary. 

 
If no members of the public are present, the Disclaimer will not be read. 
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